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Topic: CEPU Agreement  

Senator Urquhart, Anne asked: 

Senator URQUHART:  In relation to that agreement, on the reforms, I understand you have 
recently signed an agreement of that with the CEPU. Is that correct? 
Mr Fahour:  That is correct; last week. 
Senator URQUHART:  Are you able to provide a copy of that agreement to the committee? 
Mr Fahour:  That was made public to every Australian, so yes. 
Senator URQUHART:  Where would we find that? You will provide one? 
Mr Fahour:  More than happy to. 
  
Answer:  

Attached is a copy of the This Reform Consultation Agreement (Agreement) made between 
Australia Post and the CEPU/CWU.  A copy of this Agreement is also available on the 
Australia Post website.  
 
  


